
 

 

 
 
 
 
10th February 2020 
 

Online Safety Assembly 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We would like to invite you to attend an online safety assembly, which will take place on 
Wednesday 12th February at 9.10am. This may provide helpful discussion points for you and 
your child. We would also be able to provide you with some information booklets.  
 
We do hope you will be able to attend the event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss D Grogan 
Deputy Headteacher  
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Online Safety Assembly 
 
 

I will be attending the online safety assembly on Wednesday 12th February 2020.  
   
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________     Class: __________________________ 
 
 
 
Parent signature: ___________________________   Date: ___________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 


